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1. INTRODUCTION 
 

The Board of Best World International Limited (the “Company”) refers to the 
announcements made on 22 February 2017, 7 March 2017 and 26 April 2017 and the 
circular to Shareholders dated 11 April 2017, in relation to the Proposed Share Split of 
each Share as at the Books Closure Date into two (2) New Shares (the 
“Announcements and Circular”). 
 
Unless otherwise defined herein, all capitalised terms used in this announcement shall 
bear the same meanings ascribed to them in the Announcements and Circular. 
 
 

2. COMPLETION OF THE SHARE SPLIT 
 

The Board is pleased to announce that pursuant to the completion of the Proposed 
Share Split, the Company now has an issued and paid-up share capital of 
approximately S$20.2 million, comprising 554,392,014 issued New Shares (including 
3,932,500 treasury shares), the listing of which has commenced with effect from 9.00 
a.m. on 25 May 2017. 
 
The Register of Members of the Company and the Depository Register have been 
updated to reflect the number of New Shares on a post-Share Split basis held by each 
Shareholder based on the number of Shares held by that Shareholder as at the Books 
Closure Date. 
 
Each New Share ranks pari passu with each other. 

 
 
3. ALLOCATION OF NEW SGX-ST STOCK CODE  

 
The Board also wishes to announce that the SGX-ST has, in accordance with its 
practice, delisted the Company’s existing stock code – 5ER – and issued a new, 
randomly generated, stock code to the Company – CGN. All Shares in the Company 
have been debited from the old stock code and credited to the new stock code. 
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